
 

 

Horsell CofE Junior School 

 

You may be aware, as it has been in the news,  of the changes in school budgets and the way money 

is being allocated to schools. 

The school would like to make sure that all families that are entitled to claim 

free school meals, are doing so, even if they do not wish to claim the meals. 

The claiming of free school meals entitles the school to extra funding, which 

would benefit not only your child, but other children within the school. 

It is very simple to check whether or not you are entitled to free school meals.  All we need is your 

name, date of birth and National Insurance number, and there is a tick box to        

indicate which benefit you are receiving.  This is all we need to check your eligibility.  

This is only shared with our school meals checking service.  We do not share this   

information with anyone else. 

If you think you may be entitled please complete the attached form and send it to 

the school office. This could make a huge difference to the school and the children.  Thank you 


